Petersburg Medical Center

_' * 103 Fram Street Phone: 907-772-4291
PO Box 589 Fax: 907-772-3085
Petersburg, AK 99833

August 7, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

Laurie Miller no longer works at Petersburg Medical Center. Please remove her as the
representative from Petersburg Medical Center serving on the Petersburg Borough LEPC. I am
recommending Julie Walker replace Laurie and represent Petersburg Medical Center on the

Petersburg Borough LEPC.

I appreciate your consideration regarding this matter. Please let me know if you have questions
or require additional information.

Sincerely,

PM&BI’E C:éé ;

Petersburg Medical Center

Guiding Values: Integrity - Dignity - Professionalism - Team Work - Quality



